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VERY SUBSTANTIAL ACQUISITION

DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the joint announcement dated 16 February 2015 (the ‘‘Joint

Announcement’’) issued by Colour Life Services Group Co., Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) and

Fantasia Holdings Group Co., Limited in relation to a very substantial acquisition of the

Company. Unless otherwise stated, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have

the same meanings as ascribed to them in the Joint Announcement.

It was stated in the Joint Announcement that a circular of the Company (the ‘‘Circular’’)

containing, amongst other things, (i) details of the Acquisition, (ii) the accountants’ report

on the Target Group, (iii) the pro forma financial information of the Enlarged Colour Life

Group upon Completion, and (iv) a notice convening the Colour Life EGM is expected to be

despatched to the shareholders of Colour Life on or before 30 April 2015.

As additional time is required for updating and finalizing the contents of the Circular, the

Board expects the date of despatch of the Circular will be delayed to a date on or before

29 May 2015.
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